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Livingston County Health Department will protect, preserve, and promote the health and safety of the people of Livingston County. 

May 16, 2024 

 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners  

 

From:  Matt Bolang  

 

Re:  Resolution to Accept Michigan Department of Health and Human Services Funding to Support 

Livingston County Health Department’s Medical Reserve Corps 

______________________________________________________________________________  

 

The attached resolution requests the authority to accept funding from the Michigan Department of Health and 

Human Services (MDHHS) to provide Livingston County Health Department (LCHD) with the capacity to 

bolster our local Medical Reserve Corp (MRC).  Resolution 2023-07-124 allowed for the application of this 

funding.  MDHHS awarded LCHD $50,000 which was included as a new project in the first amendment of our 

Comprehensive Agreement with MDHHS.  Resolution 2023-08-143 allowed for the acceptance of the 

Comprehensive Agreement, however, the MRC-STTRONG funding was not included as a separate project at 

that time. 

 

The first amendment of the Comprehensive Agreement has already been reviewed and approved to form by 

legal counsel.  Due to the timing of the amendment (November 29, 2023), this project was not approved 

through the FY24 budget process.  This was brought to our attention recently and was an oversight as we had 

thought this funding was approved and currently available. 

 

If possible, and if agreeable to the Board, I would like to expedite the approval of these funds and place on the 

Full Board meeting agenda on June 10th so we have more time to apply these funds to work currently underway 

in the department as soon as possible.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 
 

http://www.lchd.org/

